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December 24, 2019 

CIRCULAR FOR THE STUDENTS OF GRADE X 

1.PRINCIPAL’S ADDRESS 

The Principal will address the students of Grade X regarding Board Exams on Monday, 

January 20, 2020 from 12 – 1pm. 

2. DISTRIBUTION OF PAPERS & RESULTS OF PREBOARDS 

The Pre Boards will be held from January 6, to January 20, 2020 

Please check the school website to confirm the date and time for collection of Preboard 

papers and Declaration of results. 

              3. CLEARANCE FROM SCHOOL TO GET ADMIT CARDS: In order to get the admit 

card for the Board examination 

∙All library books are to be returned 

∙Lockers to be emptied out. 

∙Accounts / Office dues to be cleared. 

Please check the school website to confirm the date and time for collection of Admit cards 

from School. 

4.UNIFORM 

Students must always come to school at all times in School uniform until Board 

Examinations are over. 

5. Students will rejoin school for the next session on 8th April 2020, Wednesday.   

 

PLEASE NOTE 

The Board Exams are approaching and as students of Sanskriti you are well equipped to 

deal with any apprehensions and doubts. However in case these crucial months bring any 

turmoil or stress you can write to reachout2020@sanskritischool.edu.in 

ALL THE BEST! 

 

Richa Sharma Agnihotri 

Principal 


